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Christmas Dates to remember  

 
Year 6 Trip to Harry Potter 

 Tuesday 12 December, be at school for  7.30 pm 

Foundation Production of “Wriggly Nativity” 

Wednesday 13 December at ??? 

 

KS1  Christmas Performance 

Thursday 14 December at 9.30 am 

Christmas Market 

Thursday 14 December at 2.00 pm 

Meet Santa 

 Friday 15th December  8.00 am 

KS2 Christmas Performance 

Tuesday 19 December at 9.30 am 

Choir performing at Tesco 

Wednesday 20 December 1.00-3.00 pm 

Last Day 

Thursday 21 December 

Raffle Draw & Christmas Sing-a-long at 1.30 pm 

All Welcome 

Christmas Dates  
 

Year 6 Trip to Harry Potter 

 Tuesday 12 December, be at school for 7.30 pm 

Foundation Production of “Wriggly Nativity” 

Wednesday 13 December at 9.30 am & 1.00 pm 
 

KS1  Christmas Performance 

Thursday 14 December at 9.30 am 

Christmas Market 

Thursday 14 December at 2.00 pm 

Breakfast with Santa 

 Friday 15th December at 8.00 am 

KS2 Christmas Performance 

Tuesday 19 December at 9.30 am 

Choir performing at Tesco 

Wednesday 20 December 1.00-3.00 pm 

Last Day   

Thursday 21 December 

                                    Raffle Draw & Christmas Sing-a-long at 1.30 pm 

                                                           All Welcome 



 

 

 

 

Christmas Market—Thursday 14th December 2023, 2pm.  

What will be one of the events of the year, a chance for the local community  

to come and celebrate all things Coleridge.  

We plan to have the usual range of food and drink, gift stalls, tombola, and lots of fun and games, as well 
as enterprise opportunities for our pupils.  

The Christmas Market will start at 2.00 pm, enter by the Coleridge Road entrance  
(Haldane Road entrance will remain closed until 3.00 pm).  

 
Please use the car park entrance to collect your child/ren from their Classroom and enjoy the Christmas Market. 
 

All children need to be accompanied by an adult 

                                                                    

 

There is going to be a post box positioned outside the dining room door from the 11 December.  

Please write the name and class of the person you are sending the card to on the envelope to 

ensure they get their card. 

 


